Auckland Transport is working with the

Mt Roskill community to
along Mt Albert Rd.

Changes are based on the feedback
we've received from both the Mt
Roskill community and the Puketapapa

Local Board.

AT is starting work at the intersection
of Mt Albert Rd and Frost Rd. These
changes are designed to improve

make safety changes

accessibility and safety for all road
users, including school staff, parents

and students.

The work aligns with AT’s Vision Zero
road safety strategy which states
that road deaths and injuries are
unacceptable and preventable.
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For more information, visit: AT.govt.nz/safemtroskill

For all other queries, call 09 355 3553 or email us on projects@at.govt.nz



http://AT.govt.nz/safemtroskill

